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Notice of Public Hearing  
 
Notice is Hereby Given that on March 11, 2019, at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as may be 
heard, the City of Riverside’s Board of Public Utilities will hold a public hearing at Riverside City 
Hall in the Art Pick Council Chambers located at 3900 Main Street, Riverside, California to 
consider proposed changes to Electric Rule 6 and Water Rule 6 Meter Investigations and 
Adjustments of Bills.  The proposed changes do not include any rate increases.  The proposed 
changes to Electric Rule 6 and Water Rule 6 include reducing the time periods used to calculate 
billing of undercharges for non-residential accounts from three years to six monthly billing periods, 
increasing the time periods used to calculate billing of undercharges for residential accounts from 
four billing periods to six monthly billing periods, change the terminology of the time period used 
to calculate overcharges from 1 year to twelve monthly billing periods, and changing the period 
used to calculate billing of overcharges for fast meters to be consistent with the monthly billing 
period for general overcharges.   
 
Further details are available at the City Hall One Stop Shop, 3rd Floor, 3900 Main Street, Riverside, 
California; Riverside City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 7th Floor, 3900 Main Street, Riverside, 
California; and are also available on the RPU website at: RiversidePublicUtilities.com/about-
rpu/board-public-hearings.asp.  If you have any questions, please contact Customer Service 
at 951-782-0330. 
 
EN ESPAÑOL:  Para recibir una copia de este anuncio en español, por favor llámenos al 
951-782-0330. 
 
How to save on your electric and water bill?  
 
RPU offers many residential and commercial programs designed to help you save money by 
conserving electricity and water.  Learn more about our assistance programs, off-peak pricing, or 
upgrades by visiting our website at www.RiversidePublicUtilities.com/Rebates.  




